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Comments: The USFS is incorrect about managing bighorn sheep by killing predators.  The agency should,

instead, seek to balance wild sheep increases with a return of predators to their normal range.  

 

The USFS should definitely greatly expand the area open to bighorns and make certain that they are not in

contact with domestic sheep.  Expansion should be contiguous with the existing domestic sheep-free area.


